American Legion Squadron 120



May, 06, 2025

Detachment of Florida

On April 9th, 2025 at the regular scheduled meeting of squadron 120, the squadron unanimously agreed to endorse MARK WIEMELT for district 17 Commander, Sons of the American Legion Detachment of Florida for the 2025-2026 service year.

MARK WIEMELT has been a active member in good standings for over 13 years .OFFICER FOR 11 YEARS AT DIFFERENT POSSITIONS STARTED AS A HISTORIAN FOR 3 YEARS THEN RIDERS FINANCE OFFICER FOR 2 YEARS AND RIDERS DIRECTOR AND THEN 1ST VICE COMMANDER FOR 17TH DIST.3 YEARS AND 17TH DIST.COMMANDER FOR 3 YEARS AND ALSO 1ST VICE FOR SQUADRON 2 YEARS PRESENT .ALSO WAS AUX.PRESIDENT FOR VFW 1590 FOR 1 YEAR.AND ALWAYS BEEN A VOLUNTEER FOR OVER 13 YEARS.

Joe Kiley

Post Commander

Joe Ekenrode

Sons Commander